
NEWAYGO MIDDLE SCHOOL 
September 3, 2024  
      
Good morning Newaygo Middle School,   
 
Lion Pride Cards will be available starting September 9!! 
 
Students, thank you for a great start to the school year. I am excited to share that we 
did not have a student receive a lunch detention last week. Keep up the good work in 
the classroom by following school and classroom behavior expectations.  Thank you for 
looking out for each other and treating each other with kindness. 
 
Reminder to check your student email daily - teachers will give you time to check your 
email during lion pride time each day.  An email was sent to all students about student 
incentives that can be earned during the NWEA testing cycle. 
 
Speaking of NWEA - students will take the FALL NWEA test next few weeks.  Do the 
best you can and take your time.  Your goal is to exceed your Spring score.  Good Luck. 
 
Our goal this year is for students to look out for and positively support each other. 
 
Reminder about dress code and cell phone policy.   
 
Remember the rules of the school. Please continue to do the right things, you are doing 
an amazing job!! 
 
Also, remember to ask questions, engage, be respectful, be responsible, and be safe.  
 
Now if you would please, stand, placing your hand over your heart, and join your class 
in saying our Pledge of Allegiance….. 
 
Have a great day Lions! 
 


